
 

Friday 3rd March 2023 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week 

were: 1/2H and 3/4B  

The winning classes this week 

are: 1/2H and 3/4B again!  

Well done everyone! 

It’s been a busy week since returning after half term! This week saw the return of World Book Day and 

it was wonderful to see all of the children dressed up. The children had a fantastic day, enjoying a 

whole school assembly; over the course of the day they were taking part in different book quizzes, 

completing reading activities and just having some time to read. Thank you for your support with this 

day - we really do appreciate all of your efforts.  

We have some exciting events coming up over the next few weeks, with year 1/2 performing their 

Mother’s Day assembly and various trips going on. We are looking forward to the children having all 

of these experiences in and out of school. We also have our spring term parents’ evening and different 

meetings for assessments that will be taking place over the summer term. We hope to see you there.  

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs D Darby, Headteacher  

 

Attendance  

The winning class last week 

was 5/6P with 96.3% 

The winning class this week 

are 3/4C with 99.2% 

Well done to these classes!  

Celebrating Success Outside of 

School 

Ajay G, Raniah, Georgia 

Cooper, Amelia Cooper, Harlow 

Dylan M, Lily M, Alfie T, Ivy - 

Swimming  

Ajay G - Black Belt in Martial 

Arts   

Lucas - Football  

Well done everyone!  
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Dates for your diary 

March 2023 

7th - Dental team to in to see Year 6  

13th - 19th - British Science Week - more information to follow 

17th - Year 1 and 2 Mother’s Day assembly - 9am  

20th, 21st -  Reception children - height and weight checks with School Nurse  

22nd - Year 1 Phonics meeting for parents - 3.20 - 3.45pm  

23rd - Parents Evening - 3.30pm - 7pm - more information to follow 

27th - Y5/6 visit to Twycross Zoo 

29th - Year 2 SATs meeting for parents - 3.30 - 4.30pm  

30th - Year 6 SATs meeting for parents - 3.30 - 4.30pm  

31st - Y3/4 Theatre Visit  

31st- Break up for Easter holiday 

April 2023  

17th - INSET DAY             18th April - Children will return to school. 

mailto:office@deyncourtprimary.com


 

 

Safer Internet Day competition  

Congratulations to the winners of the 'Safer Internet Day' competitions we 

ran before half term. The Digital Ambassadors delivered assemblies to 

both key stages on how to stay safe online and launched the competi-

tions to raise awareness across the school! Well done to everyone who 

entered!  

 

World Book Day  

Thursday 2nd March was World Book Day 

and the children were invited to come to 

school dressed as their favourite book charac-

ter or in their pyjamas. Over the course of the day, children 

completed lots of reading activities - it was wonderful to see 

children dressed up - they truly looked smashing in their 

costumes. The staff love getting involved too and we had 

some wonderful costumes among them! A book token has 

been given out to all children at school this week, which you 

can exchange for a small book at shops that participate in 

World Book Day - have a look next time you do your weekly 

shop! Thank you for your support with this!  

World Book Day -Best dressed competition  

Everyone looked amazing on World Book Day and the BEST Ambassa-

dors and Miss Murphy had a tough job of choosing a winner as eve-

ryone looked great in their own costume. However, the winners were:  

Rec - Harper   Year 1 - Lola     Year 2- Jensen R  

Year 3 - Zafiyah    Year 4 - Nikkita and Nikyle  

Year 5 - Finlee T     Year 6 - Annabelle S  

Scholastic Travelling Book Fair  

This week, we saw the return of the travelling book fair! There 

were a wonderful array of books available to buy and we just 

want to thank you for all of your support with this event. It 

was lovely seeing so many parents and carers coming into 

school to look at the books on offer. We sold over £1000 worth 

of books which means that we get 60% to spend on new books 

for the children in school. Thank you 

again, so much for your support with this.  

High School Allocations  

Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils who have received their High 

School allocations this week. We will be completing many transition ac-

tivities in the summer term to support their move to High School.  

Year 1 Phonics Meeting, Year 2 and 6 SATs Meetings 

In the coming weeks, we will be holding parent meetings for Year 1 par-

ents about the phonics test and Year 2 and 6 parents meetings regarding 

the SATs. Please come along if you can to find out all relevant infor-

mation.  

Year 1 Phonics - Wednesday 22nd March 3.20 - 3.45pm  

Year 2 SATs - Wednesday 29th March 3.30 - 4.30pm  

Year 6 SATs - Thursday 30th March 3.30 - 4.30pm  

World Book Day - Potato competition 

Today, our competition for the best dressed potato  for World 

Book Day ended. We had some fabulous entries in the competi-

tion with some families taking on the challenge of creating their 

favourite book character using a potato. It was so difficult to 

choose winners as all of the entries were so good but the win-

ners were:  

Rec - Josie     Year 1 - Myles     Year 2 - Isabella  

Year 3 - Poppy    Year 4 - Harley    Year 5 - Lilia  

Year 6 - Alana  

Well done to everyone!  

Wolves Half Term Club  

A big well done to all of the children who took part in the Year 1/2 

Wolves sports club that ran over the half term holiday. After speaking 

to the coaches, they shared with us that the children 

who attended worked hard all week and behaved ex-

cellently. We hope to hold more of these activity clubs 

over the holidays in the future.  


